M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 3, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for CMS – HVAC Phase I 

BG#16-087

On May 2, we received notice from Peck Hannaford Briggs that they would not be entering into a contract with us for the above project.  This award was recommended and approved at the April board meeting.  This situation where the contractor refused to enter into a contract for the low bid is extremely unusual.  We do have protection in place as the Kentucky Department of Education and our architect’s office requires a Bid Bond in the amount of 5% of the total bid amount which will now be up to Gerry Dusing to pursue.

Mark Spaulding Construction Company was the second lowest bidder in the amount of $1,554,000 which is an increase in cost. 


They have assured us that the time delay will not be a factor in getting this job completed. 


I have attached the revised BG-1 and the bid tabulation sheet for your review.


I recommend the board approve the bid from Mark Spaulding Construction Company for the CMS HVAC Upgrades, Phase I, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
